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To:  Valued Customers 
From: MW-Components, MW Industries, Inc. 
Subject:  Persistent Organic Pollutants (POP) 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
 
MW-Components, MW Industries Inc., is a leading provider of highly engineered springs, 
specialty fasteners, machined parts, and other precision components. MW-Components, 
MW Industries, Inc., serves more than 45,000 customers in more than 35 countries.  It’s 
more than 100,000 products are sold through a combination of direct sales, catalogs, and 
distributors to original equipment manufacturers and aftermarket customers in aerospace, 
medical, electronics, energy, agriculture, construction, and other sectors. 

We are a manufacturer of “Articles” and do not manufacture “substances” or “preparations” 
We also do not store any amounts of the Persistent Organic Pollutants on our premises.   
MW Components have affirmed with our suppliers that none of the products that they sell 
to us contain the substances listed under POP.  
 
 
Please see the link below for further information regarding POP.  
 
Persistent Organic Pollutants - Environment - European Commission (europa.eu) 
 
        
Thus, as of the date on this statement, we believe the product supplied to you from MW-
Components, MW Industries Inc., is in full compliance with POP regulation.   
 

Audra Liaugaudiene 

Vice President, Supply Chain 

MW-Components, MW Industries, Inc. 

https://ec.europa.eu/environment/chemicals/international_conventions/index_en.htm

